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Town of Nottingham

Policy regarding Access to Recycling Center Facilities

In recent months there have been multiple occasions when unknown individuals have accessed
recycling containers at the Recycling Center. This situation has created a number of concerns
and an unsafe environment for employees when they report for work during regular hours. To
address this situation, the Board of Selectmen has instituted the following policy.

There is no trespassing on Recycling Center property at any time other than regular hours of
operation. This includes employees and the general public. Employees may be onsite outside of
regular hours only in order to prepare for regular opening or closing of the facility. The Town
Administrator must authorize in writing, any access to the Recycling Center property other than
stated above. Employees violating this policy may be subject to disciplinary action. All others
may be subject to RSA 635, “Unauthorized Entries”.

Exceptions to this policy are:

1.) Town employees engaged in roadway maintenance or snow removal operations.

2.) Authorized vendors and contractors engaged in providing services to the town.

Example: Mowing of the landfill, environmental testing of the landfill, at the building and
overall site, and authorized hauling of containers for recycling or disposal.
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